From:

Peterson, Robert

To: Lincoln Allen; Tom Engels; Patrick Donaldson; Eric Christensen; Megan Peterson;
Cc: Charbonneau, Adrienne; Katie Furstoss

Subject: RE: Addendum No. 1 / Suncrest Construction Fire Prevention Plan (CFPP)

Date: Thursday, February 21, 2019 3:09:39 PM

Attachments: image001.ong

Team,

| just spoke with Adrienne. We're not expecting any more details about this Minor Project Refinement. Please move forward.

For future requests to the CPUC Monitoring Team of this nature throughout construction, please consider the guidance in the MMCRP as a
first step. Your request in this case was reasonable. It presented a good opportunity to point all of us back to the MMCRP.

For record keeping purposes per MMCRP Section 4.6.1, Minor Program Refinements, let’s refer to this as:

MPR No. 001

Submitted 2/21/2019

Approved 2/21/2019

Start/End: N/A

Brief Description: Two water trucks instead of one for Fire Prevention Plan

Detailed Description: Not required in this case per feedback from CPUC PM

Impacts, APMs, MMs Discussion: Not required in this case per feedback from CPUC PM

Consultation Summary: Plan change accepted by James Pine, Assistant Fire Marshal for San Diego County Fire, per
communication with NEET West.

Let me know if you would prefer to adjust this language for tracking purposes. | can see that a table would probably be useful for this tracking
task. See applicable form at:
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/environment/info/horizonh20o/suncrest/docs/MMCRP/Appendix%20E_Minor%20Project%20Refinement%20Form.pdf

Thank you for keeping us informed.

Regards,
Rob

From: Peterson, Robert

Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 11:37 AM

To: Lincoln Allen; Tom Engels; Patrick Donaldson; Eric Christensen

Cc: Megan Peterson; Charbonneau, Adrienne; Katie Furstoss

Subject: RE: Addendum No. 1/ Suncrest Construction Fire Prevention Plan (CFPP)

Hi Lincoln,

This sounds like a Minor Project Refinement to us (see MMCRP). We are not concerned based on the information provided below.

Rob Peterson|Senior Analyst/Project Manager| Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA, Energy Division | California Public Utilities Commission|300 Capitol Mall, gth
Floor, Sacramento, California 95814|916/823-4748

From: Lincoln Allen

Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 11:20 AM

To: Tom Engels; Patrick Donaldson; Eric Christensen; Peterson, Robert

Cc: Megan Peterson; Charbonneau, Adrienne; Lincoln Allen; Katie Furstoss
Subject: Addendum No. 1 / Suncrest Construction Fire Prevention Plan (CFPP)

Good Afternoon,

The contractor will be using two (2) 2,000 gallon water trucks instead of the single (1) 4,000 gallon capacity water truck specified in the
project’s Construction Fire Prevention Plan (CFPP) per CFPP Section 7.3 Risk Reduction Measures (bullet point 4). This change was reviewed
and accepted by James Pine, Assistant Fire Marshal for San Diego County Fire.



VIRONMENTAL CONELLTANTS




For your reference | have attached the original correspondence sent to you by Megan Peterson on 11/30/18 to document the County and
CALFIRE approvals for the Construction Fire Prevention Plan as required in MM HAZ-3.

Let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Lincoln

Lincoln Allen, M.S.
Senior Biologist / Project Manager

SWCA Environmental Consultants
60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100

Half Moon Bay, CA, 94019
P 650.440.4160 x 6411| C 415.500.5605

Visit Our New Website!





